November 17, 2024

Good evening U-High Families,

Since we only have two days of school next week, this letter will cover this week and next week. I will send my next letter out on December 1st. 

Here is important information for this week:

· We have a Schedule E on Friday, November 22nd. Our Director will be presenting to our faculty during our Professional Development time.
· We have NO SCHOOL on Wednesday, November 27th, Thursday, November 28th and Friday, November 29th. 
· REDACTED
· Our Annual Day of Giving is coming. I am asking students to email me (acmarke@ilstu.edu) by Monday at 4 pm if they are interested in being in our Day or Giving Film.
· Please see this important information from Boosters regarding a Boosters Remind: UHS Parent Boosters has set up a Remind group to share opportunities for families to support U High. Text @uhsparentb to 81010 or join the @uhsparentb group in the Remind app to join. This is a great way to stay in the loop on large and small ways to support our students. 
· The Open House Ad Hoc Committee is assessing the current open house format to determine its effectiveness in meeting the needs of students and parents. In order to do this properly, we would like some feedback from parents/guardians. Even if you did not go to the Fall Open House, please take a few minutes to give us feedback. Thanks! Link to form: https://forms.gle/ahdi4NgJ6EaYN8xNA 

Please let me know if you have any questions. I hope everyone has a great week!

Best regards,
Andrea Markert
Principal
University High School
